
From the Principal's desk ...

We had a very productive P&C meeting on
Monday. I took the time to thank our hard-
working P&C members for the support
they have given to our school. This also
includes parents who volunteer for the
canteen over the year. Without the
canteen and other fundraising activities,
our families would have had a greater cost
for excursions over the year. There are a
number of vacant spots on the Term 4
canteen roster. If they are unable to be
filled our canteen will need to close on
some days. If you are interested in being
on the canteen roster, please contact
Vanessa Williams. 

With harvest starting we are seeing an
increase in trucks on our roads. Please
remind your children of how to cross the
road safely. They need to stop, look, listen
and think before they cross. Parents are
encouraged to park in the school car park
and not across the road when collecting
children from school. If you need to park
across the road, please walk over to
collect your children from school so they
don’t have to walk over the road
themselves. They also need to be
particularly careful when crossing the
main street of Ungarie. A fully loaded
truck cannot stop quickly if a child runs
out in front of them. 

A huge congratulations to Lincon Bryant
who competed at the NSWPSSA Athletics
Championships in Sydney this week.
Lincon came 25th in the state in high
jump. Unlike many of his competitors,
Lincon doesn’t have a high jump coach or
regular training. His natural ability in the
sport is impressive!  

Our Year 5/6 students head off to
Canberra next week with Ms Morgan and
Mr Cattle. We know they’ll have a fantastic
time!

Good luck to Year 11 student, Harry
Roscarel who is playing in the Western
team at the NSWCHS Cricket
Championships in Sydney next week!

Until next week
Terrie Payne

Principal: Mrs Terrie Payne 
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Spotlight
Students need an attendance
rate of at least 80% to attend

the Semester 2 Reward Day. You
can find their attendance rate
for each term on the Sentral
Parent Portal. Click on their
photo and go to attendance.

This semester we are only
looking at Terms 3 and 4

attendance. If you are
concerned that your child may
be under 80%, please contact

the school and we can look into
it for you. Executive discretion
may be used for students who
are usually great attenders but
have been sick this semester.  
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Ungarie Central School

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Term
4

Week
3

27 Oct

P&C
Halloween Disco

Scholastic
Bookclub orders
Issue 7 due back

Central School
Cricket v Trundle

Canteen: 
Jeannie
Hoskinson

Term
4

Week
4

30 Oct

Yr 5/6 Canberra
Excursion
(4 Days)

NSW CHS Cricket
Championships

(4 Days)

Canteen:
Mel Roberts

31 Oct 1 Nov 2 Nov 3 Nov

Canteen:

Term
4

Week
5

6 Nov

Yr 5/6 Science
 - Sally Russell

  
Canteen:
 Lizzy Devlin

7 Nov 8 Nov 9 Nov

Grandparents &
Grand Friends

Day

10 Nov

Canteen:

Term
4

Week
6

13 Nov

Yr 5/6 Leadership
- Sally Russell

Canteen: 
Mel Roberts

14 Nov 15 Nov

LAP Transition
2024

Yr 5/6 Intensive
Swimming

16 Nov 17 Nov

Canteen: 

Term
4

Week
7

20 Nov

Yr 5/6 Leadership
- Sally Russell

Canteen:
Marreesha
Chantrill

21 Nov 22 Nov

Yr  5/6 Intensive
Swimming

23 Nov

Performance
Night

24 Nov

Canteen:
Lisa Crofts

Primary          Secondary          Whole School          P&C          Public Holidays



Mrs Wilson:
Hayden Gerhard, Olivia Webster, Callen
Mealing, Mason Gray, Asher Chantrill,
Chevy Baker, Sam Bussenschutt,
Madelyn Hoskinson, Ava McClintock,
Neve Rossiter and Connor McKay

Yr 5/6:
Sam McClintock, Taylah Ward, Chelsey
Spencer, Ruby McKay and Thompson
Rossiter

Ungarie Central School

UCS Yum free meal winners for next
Thursday 2nd November:

Breakfast: Sam McClintock
Recess: Pam Archibald
Lunch: Rachel Jackson



Ungarie Central School

'HUMBUG HIGH FIVE' AND SPORTS AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 2

ATTENDANCE DRAW 95+%

Winners for Week 1
and 2, 95% and

above attendance
draw were 

Connor McKay,
Caleb Protheroe

and Allora
Vinecombe.



Ungarie Central School
SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

Neurography is a meditative drawing process that combines psychology and art. The technique is
said to link your conscious and subconscious mind and create new neural pathways.

The creative drawing process can help to reduce stress, transform subconscious beliefs and create
an overall sense of wellbeing.

It was developed by Russian psychologist, creative entrepreneur and architect Paul Piskarev in 2014.
Year 5/6 enjoyed experimenting with this process.

Well done to Lincon Bryant  
who competed for Western in
the 11 Yrs Boys High Jump at
the PSSA Athletics Carnival in
Sydney on Wednesday 25th  
October. 

Congratulations to Max McClintock (centre) for winning  ‘The
Harvester’ cover competition. Max received a certification and
a $20 prize for his entry. Claudia Protheroe and Isla Rossiter
were runners up, with their designs to be featured on the back
cover of the year book.



Stage 4 Technology
Cam Toys

During Term 3 in Technology Mandatory, Stage 4 students learnt about motion and
energy as well as a range of mechanisms including cams and gears. Students were then

tasked to design a toy that contained a single crankshaft and at least two followers.
There were a range of designs from students as seen below. 

Above: Eva McCubbin,
Ella Burley and Tahlia
McKay
Right: Lila Lancaster and
Tyler Crofts
Below: Gus Wallace,
Jackson Protheroe and
Nicholas Batty

Above: Aliah Birks, Alaura
Manwaring, Isla Mayall

and Jett Woodward
Below: Alex Jackson,

Shay-Lee Crofts, 
  Darcy Cattle and 

Alex Margery
 



Put on your Halloween costumes and come
on down to the Ungarie Memorial Hall on
Friday the 27th October 6pm to 8.30pm

Spooky Snacks will be available to purchase on
the night as well as hot food and cold drinks . 

                     Plenty of prizes to be WON

All School age and Pre School students welcome.
Pre School children are to be accompanied by an adult.
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UNGARIE BOWLING CLUB
Friday Night Jackpot Draw $500 this week

ATM and Eftpos available

    

Friday Meat Raffles @ 7pm
                             Friday Night Super Specials 
                                 Chicken Schnitzel $16
                                    Seafood Basket $16

          All meals served with vegies, salad and chips with
                                        your choice of sauce.
   

Bowlo
Kitchen

Ungarie Community News


